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Health Department Statement on Supreme Court Ruling 

 
Dunn County Health Department, May 14th, 2020: The following statement was issue by KT 

Gallagher, Director of the Dunn County Health Department:  

 

“These are difficult times for a lot of people.  A disease threatens our health and lives and our efforts to 

stop it have challenged our freedom and livelihoods. In the wake of the Wisconsin Supreme Court 

ruling regarding the Safer-At-Home order, the Dunn County Health Department is consulting with 

state and local authorities about possible next steps. In the meantime, in the interests of preventing 

spread of COVID-19, we respectfully request that Dunn County residents voluntarily continue to 

follow safe social distancing practices.”  

 

The health and safety of all community members remains our highest priority. We are working to 

provide guidelines by the end of the business day.  
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